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 Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 On February 28th, 2022 the Ogdensburg Town Council, at the Ogdensburg Schools request, 
 passed an amendment to chapter 7 of the Code en�tled “Traffic”and passed Ordinance 
 01-2022. A copy of the ordinance is available to view at the Borough Hall. 

 This ordinance, as well as Ogdensburg School Policy 7480, prohibits traffic flow from entering 
 the horseshoe at the front of Ogdensburg School during school arrival hours (7:45am-8:15am) 
 and departure hours (2:30pm-3:00pm) while school is in session, except for the following: 

 1) Staff members 

 2) Parents/guardians who have obtained a School Parking Pass 

 3) Authorized emergency vehicles 

 The horseshoe must remain clear of vehicles so individuals with medical needs or other needs 
 may safely enter the school building.  As previously stated, the North Parking Lot can be u�lized 
 for student Drop off/ Pick ups. 

 Any families that do not already have a Pass to u�lize the horseshoe, but find themselves 
 needing a Pass, must contact the main office and explain the need. Anyone found in viola�on of 
 Ordinance 01-2022, will be reported to the Ogdensburg Police department and can be subject 
 to a fine. 

 Thank you, 

 Dave Astor 
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